
Country by Country (CbC) Reporting

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) wishes to inform stakeholders that the Income 
Tax (Country by Country Reporting (CbCR)) Regulations were proclaimed in February 
2018 in Mauritius, thereby requiring Multinational Enterprises having group turnover of 
EUR 750 million and above to file CbC Reports/notification for fiscal years beginning on 
or after 01 July 2018.

The facility for CbC Reporting and filing of CbC notification for accounting year ending 
30 June 2019 onwards is available on the MRA website and may be accessed by clicking 
on the following link: CbCReporting

It is to be noted that CbC Reporting and filing of CbC notification will only be possible 
through the MRA e-Services on the MRA website using the Tax Account Number (TAN) 
and PASSWORD, which will be provided upon registration. 

For additional information, contact the CbCR Unit on 207 6000 or via email at 
cbcreporting@mra.mu
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